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July 6, 2015

Debra Howland,

The Northeast Direct pipeline in New Hampshire is a bad idea.
Recently, Pope Francis remarked that global warming has been primarily driven
by carbon emissions in high-income countries. Nations must develop a plan of
action to address this problem and advance a ‘bold cultural revolution’ to
change how people interact with nature.

The corporate gains of Kinder Morgan have become a priority in the name of
the rampant consumerism of a throwaway culture. Pipeline projects are similar
to the waterways this country polluted one hundred years ago. At the end of
The Pipeline Era we will not only have to clean up and undo the mess of the
probably non-existent corporations that built them in addition to mourning the
toxic accidents and tragedies that occurred along the way.

Call for a revolution against pipelines in New Hampshire, today.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nancy Hann
60 Wolf Tree Road
Winchester, NH 03470
603-630-0712


